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Dear President,

The Commission would like to thank the Camera Deputatilor for its Opinion on the
Commission's Communication on the future of VAT — Towards a simpler, more robust
and efficient VAT system tailored to the single market {COM(2011) 851 final}.

The Communication has laid down the priorities and a practical work programme for the
coming years with several proposals to come as well as a number of in-depth studies.

The Commission can assure the Camera Deputatilor that during that process the
Commission will keep in mind the objectives of easing the administrative burdens on
economic operators and making tax administrations more efficient, which you have
rightly highlighted in your opinion.

The Commission looks forward to continuing our political dialogue on these important
issues.

Yours faithfully,

Maros Sefcovic
Vice-President

Mr Valeriu Stefan ZGONEA
President of the

Camera Deputatilor
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